From: thomasine montoya <TOMMIPM@msn.com>

Sent: Saturday, November 11, 2017 7:18 AM

To: Sidney Hill

Subject: Proposed Sandoval County Oil and Gas Ordinance NO NO
Sidney Hill,

Know you won’t read all the comments you receive but you do need to know that as a resident of RR for 37 years and a
life long resident of NM this type of careless drilling is ludicrous. My grandchildren live here and may stay here when
they are adults. We need to keep our water, air and country side safe.

Please do not be careless. We have too many sights in our country where tragedy has struck because people acted in a
criminal way with no regards to the citizens that live in the area.

We need protection, safeguards and testing to keep us healthy and safe. People come to Rio Rancho for clean living, we
are supposed to be the city of Vision? This is blindness. Please, do not allow this. Don’t give in to corruptness, good old
boy politics or bribery. We need our future to be safe.

Thank you

Sent from Mail for Windows 10



